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COMMUNITY SCHOLARSHIPS 

Scholarships are offered by various community and school organizations.  

These scholarships are only offered to 2020 Andover High School 

graduates.  The Andover High School Community Scholarship application 

will be available online Thursday, January 23 – Friday, February 14.  The 

application must be completed by the student using their school Gmail 

account. Students will be sent an email from Mr. Feigum with the link to 

the scholarship application on January 23.  The link will also be available 

on the Andover High School website (Support, Career Center, Financial 

Aid/Scholarships).  Seniors will have the opportunity to complete the 

Google application form in Advisory on Thursday, January 23.  All seniors 

are encouraged to apply, as a wide variety of scholarships will be awarded.  

The scholarships will be presented to students at a ceremony on 

Monday, May 18 at 7:00 p.m. in the auditorium. Students will be 

notified and invited to the ceremony if they are a recipient of a 

scholarship.  There are additional ways to research scholarship 

opportunities on your own.  For example, many employers, banks, credit unions, and post-secondary 

institutions offer scholarship opportunities.  In addition, research the Andover High School Website (Support, 

Career Center, Financial Aid/Scholarships) and scholarships in Naviance. 
 

 

TRANSCRIPTS 

Many colleges require you to submit a final transcript, certifying graduation.  Check your school email in mid-

May for directions on how to request your final transcript in Naviance.  Transcripts will be sent in mid-June, 

after trimester 3 grades are posted. 

 

PROM 

Prom will be on Saturday, May 16. 
 

 

SENIOR “F” NOTICES 

If a senior is failing a class or could fail a trimester 3 class, teachers are required to notify the student, 

parent(s), and counselor by Thursday, May 28. 

 

SENIORS’ LAST DAY 

The last day for seniors is Thursday, June 4.  Senior Checkout will take place 4th period, beginning at 11:22 

a.m. in the main gym.  Caps and gowns will be distributed after students have been cleared. 

 

SENIOR LUNCHEON 

The Senior Luncheon will be held at Andover High School on Thursday, June 4 after Senior Checkout. 

CALENDAR 

February 14 – Community 

Scholarship deadline 

May 16 – Prom 

May 18 – Scholarship Night 

May 28 – Senior “F” notices 

June 4 – Senior Luncheon 

and last day 

June 7 – Commencement 

Ceremony and Senior Class  

Party 
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CLEARANCE WILL ONLY BE GIVEN TO SENIORS WHO HAVE: 

• Met all graduation requirements 

• Served all detentions  

• Turned in all books and materials  

• Paid all fines/fees.  

These obligations must be taken care of in order to participate in the graduation ceremony. 

 

COMMENCEMENT CEREMONY 

Commencement will be held at Mariucci Arena at the University of Minnesota Twin Cities campus on Sunday, 

June 7 at 4:00 p.m.  All graduates participating in the ceremony must report to the arena by 3:00 p.m.  

There are several parking ramps nearby.  See the “Senior Class Info” link under Support and then 

Counseling on the Andover High School website for more specific information.  Reminder that Coon 

Rapids’ graduation ceremony is at Mariucci at 1:00 p.m. on the same day.  Please plan 

accordingly so you can park and be seated in plenty of time. 

No admission tickets are required to attend the ceremony.  Doors will open to our families at 3:00 p.m.  

Handicapped seating (for wheelchairs) is at the top of the seating sections on the concourse.  If you require an 

ASL interpreter or a reserved wheelchair seat, please contact Pam Naegele at 763-506-8509 by Monday, 

June 1 for accommodations.  

 

PHOTOS 

The official photographer at graduation is Lifetouch Photography.  You will receive information about photos at 

or before the senior meeting in the Spring.  Check out http://events.lifetouch.com/ for more information. 

 

SENIOR PARTY 

Andover Class of 2020 Senior All Night Party 
June 7, 2020, 10 p.m. – 4 a.m.  

Bowlero - Blaine 
 

Registration starts February 1, 2020 
 

How can I help make this event awesome for my student? 
 

By participating!   
Without you, this party cannot happen. 

 
To help plan this event: 

Contact Mike Swenson, starsandstrip11@hotmail.com 
For donating cash, prizes or time: 

Contact Jeanne Enrooth, jaenrooth@gmail.com  
 
 

***The senior party is organized by senior parents and receives no funding from Andover High School or Anoka-Hennepin School District*** 
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